Approved Minutes for WEDC Meeting Friday October 11, 2013.

Attendence: Chair – Ralph Valentine, Members: Al Letizio, Paul Gosselin, Sy Wrenn, Sue Denopoulis, Jim Coburn, Bev Donovan, Laura Scott

Meeting opened at 7:35am

September 13, and September 20 2013 meeting minutes reviewed.

Al Letizio motioned to approve. Sy Wrenn seconded. After discussion, approved 6 Yes, 0 no, 1, Paul Gosselin abstained.

Sub-Committee Activities Reported:

TRC – Jim Coburn: Several private lot subdivision proposals reviewed, with no impact on WEDC. Elliot Family Medicine, and Elliot Pediatrics proposal for changes to entry sign, and sign on building reviewed. Major Site Plan proposal by Kingdom Hall reviewed and feedback provided.

Neighborhood Business District – Sy Wrenn: Discussed recent activities.

Planning Board – Sy Wrenn: Discussed recent activities.

Land Use – Bev Donovan notified us that Paul Gosselin is now Chair. Nothing to report.

Board of Selectmen – Al Letizio: Ralph presented to BOS on Water Study Proposal. Dsicussion on Impact Fees.

Aquifer Committee – Jim Coburn: Discussed proposed Aquifer District ordinance modifications, and possible Recharge Study activity for 2014.

Chamber Report – Bev Donovan

Communications – Al Letizio: Reports are going out. Al made the motion stating that WEDC would like our meetings to be televised. Bev seconded. After discussion, motion passed 6-1 with Jim C. opposed Al discussed that information is on Town Website about "Look of Windham".

Infrastructure – Ralph Valentine: Discussed funding and strategy for Water Study

Community Development – Laura Scott: Reported on Harvest Fest, Holiday Extravaganza.

Meeting to adjourn: Bev motioned, Sy seconded, passed 7-0 at 9:03am

Submitted by Jim Coburn